
 

 
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203 P 303.866.3567 F 303.832.8106   http://mining.state.co.us 

John W. Hickenlooper, Governor  |  Robert Randall, Executive Director  |  Virginia  Brannon, Director 
 

 
 
 
 

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
Denver, Colorado 80203 

 
 
November 21, 2018 
 
Meg Burt 
Cripple Creek & Victor Gold Mining Company 
P.O. Box 191 
Victor, CO 80860 
  
Re: Receipt of Corrective Action Documentation 

Providence Mine, Permit No. M-2012-052 
 
Dear Ms. Burt, 
 
On November 20, 2018, the Division received your response in regards to the Compliance Problems identified in 
the July 12, 2018 inspection report of the Providence Mine. All of the cited Compliance Problem have been 
resolved. 
 
If you need additional information or have any questions, please contact me at Division of Reclamation, Mining 
and Safety, 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203, by telephone at 303-866-3567 x8132, or by email at 
elliott.russell@state.co.us. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Elliott R. Russell 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
Cc: Michael Cunningham with DRMS 
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